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Sir

I wish to make you aware of the following issues as a follow up to the latest report.

1. The 2021 World Heritage Committee Decision has been ignored by National Highways.
2. The scheme's impact will have a detrimental effect on the western cutting area.
3. There are cheaper alternatives which will cause less damage - such as a southern bypass

route.  A tunnel would reduce impact on the site - much more preferable.
4. You have to safeguard this World Heritage Site.  It must also be enhanced in whatever you

choose to do.  You must reduce road traffic.  You must reduce road emissions.  You must
improve access to the south-west.

5. National Highways has failed to update the scheme construction costs.
6. National Highways has failed to provide carbon assessment and costs.

Please do not allow this one and only great heritage site to be destroyed by the current proposals. 
Once it is destroyed, it is destroyed for eternity.

Regards

Margaret Anne Brown (Miss)




